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The way that our business
community has responded to the
pandemic challenges of the past
two years has been incredible.

We have all been faced with hugely
challenging situations, perhaps personally
as well as professionally but the spirit of
collaboration and innovation has been so
strong in Falmouth. And alongside, your
BID and Town Team has worked
extensively to support in as many ways as
»ossible.

Richard Wilcox, Executive Director
Falmouth BID

This newsletter shines a spotlight on some of the wide range of projects delivered
during 2021 and 2022, despite the social and economic challenges faced - leadership
around Covid, re-energising our festivals programme, skills training, public realm
investments, lobbying and PR, in addition to global events such as G7.

Over the next few pages you can read more about the range of impactful projects that have been
delivered, and these fall under the five themes of Pandemic Leadership, Marketing, Events &

Festivals, Public Realm and Helping Businesses Thrive.
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